
Dear Fourth Graders,

Welcome to 4th grade! We are so excited to have you in our class, and

we hope you had a wonderful summer filled with great backyard adventures!

Fourth grade is full of new and exciting topics to explore and learn.

We hope you have had a chance to read some good books this summer and

practiced your multiplication facts. Both are very important in fourth grade.

We will have snack time every day. Please make sure to bring

something healthy and nutritious. We encourage you to bring a refillable

water bottle.

There is a general supply list for all fourth graders posted on our

school’s website. If you’d like to donate to the class, we can always use

extra pencils and LOTS of tissues.

We believe communication is the key to a great parent-teacher

relationship. We encourage you to contact us if you have any questions or

concerns. Our email addresses are: bnussbickel@acsdny.org

dhunter@acsdny.org

We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer!

See you in September!

Mrs. Nussbickel and Mrs. Hunter
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